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         Date: Friday 26th October 2023     

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

St. John’s Church final Mass – Saturday 28th October 

 
On Saturday evening there will be a final Mass in St. John’s church before it closes its door for 
the last time. It will be a Thanksgiving Mass at 6.30pm.  
  
It will be wonderful to have as many people there as possible, from the parish, for whom St. 
John’s means so much, and from the partnership of parishes and beyond. It is very sad to say 
goodbye to St John’s after 131 years. However, we can be grateful for all the people who have 
been part of the community, and for all the events which have taken place in the church.  
 
It would be lovely to see our families from the school there to say a final goodbye to the church. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs H Rigby  
Principal 
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